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WELCOME BACK EVERYONE! 
 

Dear Families 
We hope you have all had a restful, peaceful and happy break after a long but very productive 
autumn term of exceptional learning! Once again, huge thanks to all our families for supporting 
our Christmas Fayre and school productions – all our children were amazing! 
 
NEW APPOINTMENTS 
We would like to offer a warm welcome to three new members of staff: Paul Hayes, class 
teacher in Yr3 for three days a week, Natalie Thomas, an apprentice in the school office and 
Zoe Ashmore, a Mental Health Practitioner to support mental well-being in the school 
community. We are very fortunate to have this additional support to add to our committed 
school team.  
 
WHAT DID THEY LEAVE BEHIND? 
The spring term is all about history and ‘What did they leave behind?’ Your child's curriculum 
overview will be with you by the end of this week and posted on the website. The whole school 
will be busy revisiting and discovering new history skills, knowledge and understanding through 
an exciting class topic.  
 
CLUBS 
Please see overleaf for the new timetable with the addition of some exciting new clubs including 
‘Science Whizz Kids’ and Yoga. Thank you to our teaching staff in advance for giving up their time 
to run these clubs free of charge. Please pick your child up promptly at 4.00pm so teachers can 
plan and get ready for the next day. CLUBS START 13 January – Please return your slip to the 
office as soon as possible to secure a place.  
 
READING BOOKS AND SIGNED READING RECORDS – To be in school daily please. This 
is vital to support your child progress in all areas of the curriculum. Reading with and to your 
child daily is not only enjoyable – it is the single most important thing that can have the biggest 
impact on your child’s development.  
 
WATER BOTTLES AND PE KITS – Please return your PE kits to school and remember to bring 
your water bottle in each day with fresh water in. If a PE kit goes home following a club, please 
return it the next day. Thank you.  
 
We look forward to working with you again this term. If you have any concerns, do not hesitate 
to pop in sooner rather than later.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Susannah Storey 
Headteacher 
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